
 

If you have  any concerns to raise with your child in school, please follow 
the steps below: 

 

1. Class Teacher — Raise initial concerns with your child's Class 

Teacher or TA 

2. Assistant Head Teacher — If you feel that the situation is ongoing 

or not been resolved request a meeting with Assistant Headteacher 
through the office 

3. Head Teacher — Last point of call will be a meeting arranged with 

Mr Jones (Headteacher) upon request 

 

 

Please note that any meeting requested will have to  

be arranged when there is availability. We are here  

to support you and your child. 


